
 

  Posted 3/6/2023 

TOWN OF SOUTHWEST RANCHES, FLORIDA 
“REPLACEMENT OF TOWN COMPUTER NETWORK SWITCHES” 

IFB 23-004 

March 6, 2023 
 

ADDENDUM 1 
 
 

The Bid Opening has been extended: 
 

The Town of Southwest Ranches, Florida, will receive sealed bids online via the 
www.demandstar.com E-bidding platform until Monday, March 13, 2023, at 
11:00 a.m. local time at which time the system will publicly open and the Senior 
Procurement & Budget Officer, Venessa Redman will read the Bidder Name. 
 
The link to attend the virtual bid opening is available on the Town website 
calendar. The same link will be used that is listed for the previous March 9, 2023, 
bid opening.  
 
Thank you. 
Venessa Redman 
vredman@southwestranches.org 
954-343-7467 
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